To: Miami Marines

Here's What's New:

Appeal of Designation of Marine Stadium Basin

At its October 8 meeting, the City of Miami Historic Environmental and Preservation Board designated the Marine Stadium and the Marine Stadium Basin as historic. While we were very pleased with the designation, members of our group did not ask for the Basin to be designated.

The City has appealed the designation of the Basin as they are concerned that designation will make it difficult to complete certain aspects of the Virginia Key Master Plan that is being developed by EDSA, the City's Planning Consultant. This is a complex issue.The appeal is posted on our website. It is important to note that the City did NOT appeal the designation of the Marine Stadium itself.

Press

The press beat goes on. In the last month, the Marine Stadium has been featured in articles in three national magazines-Pin-up (architecture), Preservation Monthly, and Powerboat Magazine. All three articles are posted on our website.

In addition, the Stadium will be featured on WJFF Radio, a New York based National Public Radio affiliate. The story can be heard on wjffradio.org on November 28 (11:00 AM)  and will subsequently be placed on our website in the "Marine Stadium multimedia" section. 

Press continues to be an important part of our strategy to raise the profile of the Marine Stadium.

January 10 Presentation: "The State of The Marine Stadium"

Save the date! We will be holding a seminar on Saturday morning, January 10 to discuss the future of Miami Marine Stadium. The event will be held at the Miami Rowing Club, right next door to the Stadium. The first part of the program will discuss challenges and next steps to bringing the Stadium back to life. The second part will feature a number of producers and promoters who will discuss the types of events that will be held at the Stadium. This should be both informative-and fun.

More information to follow!
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P.S. Our email list has grown significantly. Please help it grow by continuing to "talk up" the Stadium and refer people to our website.
